
 

 

 

 

SECTION 8 WAITING LIST WILL BE OPENING FOR 3 DAYS 

MARCH 27th THROUGH MARCH 29th 

FROM 9:00 A.M. UNTIL 4:00 P.M. 

BY TELEPHONE ONLY – 478-752-5155 

Please call 478-752-5155 to apply.  Applications taken will be placed into three 
categories – (1) elderly/disabled head of household, (2) veteran’s preference and 
(3) regular households.  To be eligible for the elderly/disabled preference, you 
must be either (1) over the age of 62 and/or disabled receiving either SSA, SSI or 
(2) disabled and receiving other sources of disability payments which will be 
verified.  To be eligible for the veteran’s preference, you will need to provide DD-
214 certification.  All other clients will be placed on the regular household waiting 
list.  For clients who require TTY, VCO or HCO assistance please contact Georgia 
Relay Service at 711. 

During March 2023, MHA staff will be entering the information received.  Once all 
information has been entered, the computer will generate a lottery number for 
each application.  MHA will begin to mail the lottery notification letters no later 
April 30, 2023.  MHA will not be able to tell you your placement on the waiting list 
over the phone but you will receive a letter. 

NOTICE:   MHA will have 4 phone lines for the 3 day period the waiting list is open.  
Since the waiting list is NOT a first come/first serve waiting list, it will not matter 
which day you contact MHA to give the information needed to be placed on the 
waiting list.  MHA will be asking basic information regarding the number of people 
on the application, sex and age of the members, and income information. 

Thank you for your interest in Macon Housing Authority Section 8 Housing Choice 
Voucher Program. 

 

 


